
THE FIELDS 
News and Announcements 

March, 2020 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

We would like to welcome all new residents to Robert’s Fields.   

Our Annual Community Yard Sale will be held June 6thfrom 8am to 1pm.  No rain date will be set. 

Spring Gardens Elementary is graciously making their parking lot available.  The spaces are $5.00 for residents 

and $10.00 for non-residents.  Please call Shannon Thompson by May 22ndto reserve your space.  All the 

proceeds for the spaces will go to Spring Garden Elementary. 

 

Please remember to support The Farmer’s Market every Saturday starting June 6th and Music in the Park on 

the second and fourth Saturday starting June 13th.  Both events are held on Main Street. 

SPRING IS HERE!!!! 

Please remember to keep your property maintained.  Keep your yards, fences, and so forth within the 

association’s requirements. 

We really do not like to send out violations but will do so if necessary. 

 

ARCHITECTURAL REQUESTS  

All exterior changes, alterations, or additions to a property within The Fields homeowner’s association 

requires an “Architectural Review Request” which must be approved by the Architectural Review Committee. 

The “Architectural Review Request” form is available on the website, www.thefieldshoa.org,  under the 

“Bylaws and Applications” tab.  If you aren’t sure your future project would require approval, be safe and 

contact Cascade Property Management for advisement.  

To help the Architectural Review Committee and the Board respond in a timely manner, please supply as 

much detailed information as possible about the specific location, material choices, design, color and size 

within your request submission.  If applicable, copies of the property plat and pictures will be useful and 

appreciated. 
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PROJECT UPDATES 

Paving of Gaming Square overflow is planned for the Spring of 2020.  There will be no parking in the area for 

24 hours.  Watch for notices. 

BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR – FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO: 

Pick up pet poop 

Lock your car & house 

Show community pride and keep your property maintained 

Keep us safe by obeying the speed limit. 

Take trash cans in timely manner. 

BULK TRASH pick-up dates are March 21st, July 18th and October 17th. 

YARD WASTE pick-up is the first Monday of every month starting on April 6th and ending December 21st. 

THANK YOU 

MEETING DATES 

3rd Thursday of each month 

Hampstead Town Hall 

7:00 PM 

NOTE:  No meeting in December 

 

 

 


